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TOPIC:  Possible action regarding proposed termination of Classroom Teacher’s Contract and  

 

 authorization to Administrators in Charge to send notice of same to affected employee 

 

SUBMITTED BY:     Laida P. Benavides, Rebecca Coss-Morales, Mike Garza                

 

OF:  Administrators in Charge 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   June 24, 2024 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

 

It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees take possible action regarding proposed termination of Classroom 

Teacher’s Contract and authorization to Administrators in Charge to send notice of same to affected employee. 
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